
  

 

 

 

 
 
Andrew D. Lipman 
Brett P. Ferenchak 
andrew.lipman@morganlewis.com 
brett.ferenchak@morganlewis.com 

Morgan, Lewis & Bockius LLP 

1111 Pennsylvanuia Avenue, NW 
Washington, DC 20004-2541  +1.202.739.3000 
United States  +1.202.739.3001 

January 22, 2020 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 

Mark L. Johnson, Executive Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 
records@wutc.wa.gov 

RE: Docket No. UT-20048 
Notification of the Transfer of Indirect Control of Fatbeam, LLC 

 NOTICE OF CONSUMMATION 

Dear Secretary Johnson: 

By this letter, Fatbeam, LLC (“Fatbeam” or “Licensee”), Fatbeam Holdings, LLC (“FB Holdings”), 
and SDC Capital Partners, LLC notify the Commission that the transfer of indirect control of 
Licensee to SDC FB Holdings, LLC described in the above-referenced Notification was completed 
on January 15, 2020.  
 
Please acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this filing which is being submitted electronically.  
Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
/s/ Brett P. Ferenchak 
 
Andrew D. Lipman 
Brett P. Ferenchak 
 
Counsel for SDC Capital Partners, LLC 
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